
 

 

Memorandum 22:10  
 
Date: February 9, 2022 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local and Federated Associations 
   
From:   David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: National Advocacy Meetings with Members of Parliament   
 

 
 
With the 2022 Parliamentary session underway, CAUT will be organizing a national advocacy 
campaign next month to build federal support for post-secondary education and research.  
Beginning the week of March 7 and continuing throughout the month, CAUT will be coordinating 
virtual lobby meetings with member association leaders and their Members of Parliament.  
These meetings are an important opportunity for you to discuss with your local MPs the challenges 
facing university and college staff in their constituency and across the country, and to outline what 
the federal government can do to ensure better funding, stronger research support, and more 
attractive working conditions.  
 
If you are interested in meeting with your local MPs, please register at: 
https://registration.caut.ca/index.php?event_id=nammp2022&language=e by February 
18, 2022.  
 
Prior to the virtual meetings, CAUT will be connecting with participants to provide additional 
background information and briefing notes to assist in preparation for the meetings 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Melissa Bendig, Policy & 
Government Relations Officer, at bendig@caut.ca. 
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